
Palliative Care Congress 2025

Trauma Informed Care

We are an exhibitor at PCC, please 
come and say hello!

The Oxford palliative care department 
is proud to bring eight posters and 
deliver two invited talks at PCC 2025.

Spring 2025OxCERPC

The Newsletter

We’re thrilled to collaborate with Rebecca 
Salama, Dr. Shaun Qureshi, and Dr. Kate 
Binnie on our upcoming Trauma-Informed 
Care course held at Osler House, Oxford.

This course will provide essential insights 
and practical tools to help you support 
patients and families affected by trauma in 
end-of-life care settings.

Welcome to our spring newsletter!

As the days get longer and spring emerges, we’re looking 
forward to an exciting mixture of new and returning courses.

NEW



2025 Advanced Courses and General Medicine recordings 

The recorded 2024 General Medicine for 
Palliative Care course is designed to help doctors 
working in palliative medicine stay up to date.
 
Comprised of 8 recorded lectures, this course is 
accredited by RCP for 8 CPD credits.
 
See full programme and book on our website

The Oxford Advanced Pain and Symptom 
Management Course © 2025

General Medicine Recordings Now Available

Feedback in 2024: ‘I continue to be very impressed by the 
high standards, excellent content and fantastic facilitation’ 
NEWCASTLE - 5th & 6th of June 2025 - NEW VENUE
OXFORD - 3rd & 4th of July 2025
VIRTUAL - Available from 31st of July 2025

Best wishes from the team: Mary, Kate, Karen, Michael, 
and Aisce


